
Property Access Denial for Emergency 

Responders 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Name of Emergency Responder] 

[Title/Position] 

[Department/Organization] 

[Address] 

Dear [Name of Emergency Responder], 

This letter is to inform you that access to [Property Address/Description] has been denied. Due to 

[reason for denial, e.g., private property, safety concerns, etc.], emergency responders are not 

permitted to enter the premises without prior authorization. 

In case of an emergency, please contact [Contact Person's Name] at [Contact Number]. We value 

the safety and well-being of the community and appreciate your understanding in this matter. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title/Organization] 

[Contact Information] 


